
Invitation for Bids (IFB) 
2017 Sewer Pipe Lining Project 

Woodridge Lake Sewer District (Goshen, CT) 
July 24, 2017 

 
Woodridge Lake Sewer District (WLSD) is requesting bids from qualified pipe lining contractors.  
The work consists of cured-in-place pipe lining of 2,000 feet of 8-inch sanitary sewer piping, as 
well as three short liners, grouting of one service lateral, and reinstating a tap from prior lining.  
The Invitation for Bids (IFB) will be available on July 24, 2017.  Proposals will be accepted by the 
Woodridge Lake Sewer District (WLSD), at its WPCF office at 113 Brush Hill Road, Goshen CT 
06756 until 10:00 AM on Thursday, August 17, 2017.  Bids should be labelled “IFP: 2017 Sewer 
Pipe Lining Project,” followed by the bidder’s company name, address and contact name.  Late 
bids will be rejected.  Immediately following the bid deadline, bids will be publicly opened. All 
bidders shall furnish with their bid a mandatory bid guarantee in the form of a bid bond, certified 
check, treasurer’s check, a bid deposit, or cashier's check issued by a responsible bank or trust 
company in the amount of 5% of the total amount of the bid made payable to Woodridge Lake 
Sewer District. Wages are subject to State of Connecticut as per Connecticut General Statutes. 
Performance and Payment Bonds, in the full amount of the contract price, will be required of the 
successful bidder.  No Bid may be withdrawn within thirty (30) days after the date of the opening 
of bids.  All bids received will be evaluated and awarded in accordance with the provisions 
established under Connecticut State Statutes, amended and the Terms and Conditions set forth 
by WLSD.  Copies of the IFB may be obtained by emailing James Rivers of David Prickett 
Consulting, LLC, at james.rivers@dpcengineering.com.   IFP packages will be emailed to vendor 
upon request.  Addenda will be emailed to registered plan holders.  The WLSD reserves the right 
to reject any or all submittals and to only award a contract if it is in the best interest of the public 
to do so. The WLSD is an EEO/MBE/WBE employer. 
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